European Producers Club

San Sebastian Co - Production Forum

Sunday, September 24th, 2006

Dear ..........

Spain is a place where things are happening. You may have heard of the Audiovisual SGR, launched last December, to help producers, distributors and other members of the film industry access better conditions on bank loans. 4 million euros worth of personal guarantees have been approved so far, a third of its anticipated funding.

The hottest news at the moment is the approval by the Catalunya regional government of a 6 million euro film co-production fund, Mesfilms Inversions, with a maximum investment of 600,000 euros per project and potential distribution rights as well. 

Mesfilms is only one of several new initiatives in Spain to help finance films outside the state subsidy systems. The country is opening up to investment in film and its producers are enjoying a new financial footing in the industry. In terms of international co-production, it’s an excellent time to take stock of what’s going on in Spain. 

If you would like to find out more about the opportunities for co-production in Spain, we would be pleased to invite you to participate in our 25th Co-production Forum that will take place in San Sebastian on Sunday, September 24th, 2006 with the following agenda:

10:00-12:30: Conference (open to the public)

The conference will focus on the development of Spanish cinema, as well as on 

 co-production possibilities with Spain (TBC)

13:00-14:30 Luncheon (reserved for participants in the One-to-One Meetings)

14:30-16:30 One-to-One Meetings (for registered participants only)

Our Forum is open to members and non-members of the European Producers Club. This is a unique opportunity for producers to meet each other as well as film financiers, sales agents, distributors and TV companies from all over Europe to strengthen partnerships, discuss and promote current projects or find business partners and/or co-producers.

If you are interested in participating in the One-to-One Meetings, please let us know by sending an e-mail to: forums.epc@wanadoo.fr. Please let us know if you want to take part with or without a project(s). As soon as we have received your request, we will send you the corresponding application form to fill out in English only. 

Deadline for application: September 15th, 2006.

A selection process will be used to choose the most appropriate projects based on the criterion of originality, co-production potentiality and talents involved in the project. The selection committee is comprised of key players in the industry from the following countries:

FRANCE: Antoine de Clermont-Tonnerre - Mact Productions ; Yves Marmion – UGC YM and Michel Reilhac – Arte France Cinema.

GERMANY: Ira von Gienanth – Prokino FilmProduktion ; Raimond Goebel – Pandora FilmProduktion and Milada Rybarova - Senator Film.

SPAIN: Antonio Saura - Zebra Producciones.

UNITED KINGDOM: Chris Curling – Zephyr Films ; Nik Powell – NFTS and David Thompson – BBC Films.

ITALY: Sergio Pelone – Filmalbatros and Cecilia Valmarana - Rai Cinema.

You will be informed whether your project was accepted or not per e-mail. Please note that an 80 € participation fee is required in advance in order to participate in the One-to-One Meetings. 

We look very much forward to your participation and hope to see you soon. 

Best regards,

 

Anne Appathurai

Project Manager

European Producers Club

18 rue de Vienne

75008 Paris

Tel: +33 1 44 90 06 13

Fax: +33 1 44 90 07 11

